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• Wednesday, February 12, 2020 
Restorative Wednesday—the Family 
Addition: “The Roots of the Black Family”  
Parents, guardians, and community 
members have been added to our 
Restorative Wednesday time slot to 
speak with our young scholars about 
healthy expressions of communication 
that have always been a part of our 
culture via art, music, spoken word, 
literature, dance, food, and family.  To 
participate, contact the school at:  
(215) 387-5149 

• Monday, February 17, 2020 
We will be closed in observance of 
President’s Day. 

• Friday, February 14, 2020 
RSVP for the Mother/ Mother Figure – 
Son Dance by texting: 81010 (text the 
message: @k7b633) 

• School will now be in session on May 22  

• School will now be closed on May 29.   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Thursday, May 14, 2020 
 “In Honor of Our Queens”  
 Mother/Mother Figure & Son Dance 
Time: 6:00pm- 9:00pm 
It’s time for the Mother-Son Formal Dance! We 
are helping our warriors celebrate the women 
they cherish.  
RSVP by February 14th  
Send a text to:   81010   
and text this message: @k7b633 
 
Earth Day 2020 
Ms. Searles, BLMS Art Teacher, is working on a 
recycled plastic mural to do with students for 
Earth Day 2020.  We need to collect as many 
plastic bottle caps as possible! Collection boxes 
are in the Dining Hall, or bring them directly to 
Ms. Searles. 

  
 LATIN WEEK was a huge success!!! 
Ms. Jaffe, 6th Grade Latin Teacher, spearheaded 
BLMS’s first annual LATIN WEEK!  Students were 
enthusiastic about Latin week.  Nasir Edmonds 
won the poster contest, and Khalil Sergeant 
won the Latin Week Spelling Bee.  Nasir, along 
with all poster contest participants, celebrated 
with a pizza party.  Scavenger Hunt participants 
will celebrate their victory next week, while 
Khalil will be Principal for a Day on Monday, 
February 10, 2020.   Job well done to every 
BLMS warrior! 
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